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Dear Harold,

This is to confirm that the representatives ;

of Duke Power look forward to seeing you at i

9: 00 a.m. on Thursday, December 1st, at your
office in Bethesda, Maryland. As you will re-
call, we are to have a meeting with Dr. Morris

Iand his associates after we complete the
session in your office.

I will provide your office with a list of
attendees prior to the session. Present plans
are, however, that Mr. Carl Horn, who is Vice
President and General Counsel as well as a
Director, together with Mr. William Lee, Vice
President of Engineering, will be the senior
Duke representatives present.
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With best regards.

Sincerely, !
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Roy B. Sn' app
.

Mr. Harold L. Pribl
Director of Regulation
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C.
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